
YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED 
TO ATTEND… 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
EDUCATIONAL PROGRAM 

ORIENTATION  
 

@ St. Francis College – Auditorium 
180 Remsen St  New York, NY 11201  
(between Clinton St. and Cadman Plaza West) 

(718) 522-2300 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THURSDAY, November 14, 2013 
6 – 7:30 pm 

For more information: 
Visit us www.therens.org or email 

emcintyre@therens.org 

This is a Mandatory Informational Session for the parents of RENS student 
athletes, interested in the following: 

1 on 1 TUTORING 
SAT PREP CLASSES 

REPORT CARD NEEDED FOR ASSESSMENT 
 

    
   


